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Rebuilt Teddy’s Lookout open for use 

 

Teddys Lookout in Queens Park, Lorne has been rebuilt and is once again open for use after 
it was damaged by fire last month.  
 
A fire on the 12 April 2015 caused substantial damage to the structure and, in particular, the 
supporting poles, resulting in the need for the structure to be completely rebuilt.  
 
GORCC CEO Richard Davies said the reconstruction had been actioned as a priority given the 
importance of this iconic lookout to visitors and locals.  

“We are pleased to announce that this popular facility has been restored and is now open 
for everyone’s enjoyment,” he said.  

The facility has been rebuilt to reflect the original structure but with some improvements to 
access for people with disabilities.  
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